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Coomer Creek Association and Crime Watch

President: Lee Lutz

972 495 9022
Leelutz1@tx.rr.com

Vice President: Marty Kaplan
972 414 1880
galanworm@tx.rr.com
Treasurer: Karrie Ortiz

972 679 0989
Nalabrat2@aol.com
Secretary: Tammy Portz
Tp2147@att.com
Membership and Crime Watch:
Linda McAlister

972 530 7724
ljmcalister@verizon.net
Citizens on Patrol:

Lee Lutz 972 495 9022
leelutz1@tx.rr.com

Linda McAlister 972 530 7724
ljmcalister@verizon.net

Marty Kaplan 972 414 1880
galanworm@tx.rr.com
Education: Leah Filzow- Perez
972 414 6906
LeahLPerez@verizon.net
Parks: Leslie Jones

972 495 9021
lesliejones21@msnc.com
Web Site: Robert McAlister
972 530 7724
robertemcalister@verizon.net

JOIN UP
Crime watch needs
Youll
Contact Lee or
Linda and help
Your neighborhood

A voluntary association of neighbors

CC is bounded by Beltline Rd,

Glen Canyon north to Brand to

NRS and on the east by Crist Rd.
All are welcome

Voluntary dues are $25 per year.

Pls mail dues and contact info to:

Linda McAlister 114 E Ridgegate Dr.

Garland Tx 75040

Notes from the President: Lee Lutz

Coomer Creek Meeting:

Tuesday May 20
N. Garland Library N. Garland at Apollo
Time: 6:45 PM

Program

Sex Offenders in the Community:
What you should know!
Speaker: GPD Officer Ambrogio

Officer Ambrogio is an expert in this area. His
presentations are in depth and compelling. As summer is
upon us, this is an at risk time for many children. We can
make a difference by knowing the law and knowing what
to do.

As a neighbor, I have found that the best protection is
information and staying connected. This is a rare
opportunity to hear from the outstanding officer that has
given many years to caring about our children. Fear is
often times our worst enemy but information and a plan
can resolve many of the pitfalls faced by potential victims.
This is a subject close to my heart. All of us can be the
safety net or a victim. I would remind us of the saying’ If it
is to be, it is up to me”. Mark your calendars for an
excellent program.

The other agenda items will include a discussion of the
crime in our own area and a survey of the future direction
of the association.

Spring is the time for fresh starts, plantings, pruning and
growth. May everyone enjoy the season.




